
TO:  MAYOR AND CITY COUNCIL 
 
FROM:  NEIL JENSEN, City Administrator 
 
SUBJECT:    Conveyance of MNDOT Parcel 2506-034-208 (52-100-0760) Riverside Park 
 
MEETING DATE:  July 19, 2022 
 
 
BACKGROUND 
 

Ken Carpenter from the Park Board asked why MNDOT owns part of Riverside Park, sent to me 
by email.  He wanted to know if the city would like to request MNDOT for conveyance.  The city 
has maintained that park of Riverside Park and is another connection to the river.  The Park 
Board reviewed the parcel and passed unanimously the request for conveyance of the parcel.  
Please see the attached map indicating which parcel is being conveyed.  If the City Council 
approves the request MNDOT will start the process.  There may be additional requests from the 
State of MN as they get the paperwork together.   
 
 
STAFF RECOMMENDATION 
 
Please make a motion to request MNDOT to convey Parcel #52-100-0760 to the City of Cannon 
Falls.   
 
 
REQUESTED COUNCIL ACTION 
 
Please make a motion to request MNDOT to convey Parcel #52-100-0760 to the City of Cannon 
Falls.   
 




